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December 5, 2014 
 
Dear Governor-Elect Abbott, Speaker Straus, Lt. Governor-Elect Patrick, Senator Campbell, 
[your senator], [your representative], and Commissioner Williams: 
 
 San Antonio needs a BASIS Primary school in 2015-16.  We care about having BASIS 
K-4 in San Antonio for our child and want it for our community because . . . . 
 
 My kids are not getting what they need to support their academic or social growth from 
their current school. (Tell about your situation . . . .)  
 
 Having public school choice for my children is important and BASIS Primary offers an 
amazing education including specialists in content areas and experts in early childhood 
development, early immersion of foreign languages, daily hands-on science lessons. Students at 
BASIS Primary will also learn organization skills and executive functions all in a playful and 
joyous learning environment.  (Share how you learned about BASIS Primary . . . .) 
 

BASIS San Antonio and BASIS San Antonio North, serving grades 5-9, are already here 
and doing great; however, younger children need access to a BASIS education as well.  A year of 
my child’s life is much too long to make him/her wait to begin a world-class education. 

 
I ask that before the end of 2014, the Texas Education Agency grant BASIS permission 

to build primary schools so that they can open a school in San Antonio for my child for the 2015-
16 school year. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
  

 
 
 

Inga M. Cotton 
      


